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Kristina Martinaviciute 
Vilnius Gabriele Petkevicaite – Bite adult education center project coordinator, senior teacher of 
ethics, psychologist. 
09 – 13 April, 2014 a meeting of the Nordplus project “Cooperation to strengthen the citizens' 
math skills in the context of sustainable development and welfare“ took place in Vilnius 
Gabriele Petkevicaite – Bite adult education center. The meeting involved project participants 
from Latvia, Estonia and teachers as well as administrative staff representatives from Vilnius 
Gabriele Petkevicaite – Bite adult education center. 
The following activities took place during the meeting:  

1) The Project coordinator from Latvia introduced the first version of questionnaire, 
evaluated the work of all partners, foresaw further possibilities and work deadlines.  

2) Before this meeting in Vilnius each country performed a preliminary evaluation of the 
questionnaire and during the meeting made certain suggestions about questionnaire 
improvement, these suggestions were fixed, and their implementation was discussed. 

3) The methodological platform composition in each country was discussed, dates and 
work were set and each country presented their examples and suggestions about the 
improvement of common project results.  

4) Each country made a presentation “Citizens math competence/ situation analysis in 
the country/ teaching math to adults (e.g.in adult education centers) /math teachers‘ 
professional development“ (presentations of each country). After the presentations of 
all the countries discussion about situation in each partner country took place, 
similarities and differences in each partner country were evaluated.  

5) During the meeting much time was devoted to dissemination activities: how to more 
effectively inform learners and other concerned parties about project results. Each 
partner presented the fulfilled activities as well as all the planned work for future.  

6) The project coordinator from Latvia made a presentation about preparation of 
financial documentation of the project and report after the project finishes.  

7) The activities with methodological material and writing of recommendations were 
discussed. 

8) The project participants participated in a cultural program: a tour of Vilnius and opera.  
9) The date for the next meeting in Estonia was set.  
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